
Collections  
Envelopes      £           763.00 
Loose              £           673.54 
Total               £         1436.54 
 

Newsletter 
As is our custom, the 
newsletter is not published 
during the holiday season. 
Therefore, this is the last 
newsletter until September. 
Mass intentions will be on 
the notice boards and the 
parish website. 

Church livestream 
You can join us on our 
livestream at Church 
Services TV.  
https://www.churchservices
.tv/ruislipsacredheart  
 
 Jubilee Trust Save the date  
The JT will be holding a 
family bingo night on the 
evening of Sat 17th Sept. 
More details to follow. 

Mass times 
Sunday-9.00am, 10.30am 
12.00noon, 6.00pm 
 

Monday-Thursdays 
10.00am  
 

Fridays – 10.00am and 
8.00pm  
 

Saturdays – 10.00am, 
6.00pm (Vigil Masses) 
 

Saturday: Sacrament of 
Reconciliation: 

10.30-11.00am 
 

Exposition of the Blessed 
Sacrament & Rosary:  
Mon - Fri: 9.00 – 9.45am 
Ro 

Sea Sunday Collection 
£492.06 was collected last 
Sunday. Many thanks for 
your generosity. 

  
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

  

 

 

Church of the Most  

Sacred Heart 
73 Pembroke Road, Ruislip, HA4 8NN  

Tel:  01895 632739 

 

 

16th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

Fr. Duncan writes: This coming Friday a group from a number of parishes from our diocese will be 
leaving for Lourdes. Among these are some parishioners from our parish. Our Archbishop, Cardinal 
Vincent, is leading the Pilgrimage. Throughout the week, Mass will be celebrated each day in various 
different chapels and churches in Lourdes. One day, Mass will be at the Grotto. I have asked one of our 
parishioners to light a candle for the intentions of all in our parish. You can follow events of the week 
on the Diocesan website https://rcdow.org.uk/pilgrimages/lourdes/. Don’t forget they are one hour 
ahead of us. Please keep the pilgrimage in your prayers, during this week. 
 

Red Caps in Lourdes 
This year we have eleven parishioners going to serve as Redcaps on the Diocesan Pilgrimage to 
Lourdes. Over the past months, they have worked hard to raise the money for their Pilgrimage. Many 
thanks to all who have helped them. They will be praying for you in Lourdes, please pray for them. 
 

SVP Food Bank at St Gregory’s. 
For many weeks now, we have been supporting the St Gregory’s SVP food bank with donations and 
offers of help as they reach out to people in great need. They would like items suitable to feed children 
over the summer holidays, hotdogs, crisps, biscuits, soft drinks, squash, milk, sweet treats, sandwich 
meats, meatballs, ravioli & spaghetti tins. When you are shopping this week, could you pick up 
something from this list to donate? Many thanks for your continued support. 
 

The Chosen: meet Jesus through the eyes of those who knew him.  
The Chosen continues with two extra episodes: Thursday 21st July & Thursday 28th July, 7pm in the 
coffee lounge. 
 

Altar Servers - summer break notice. 
You should have all received an email recently regarding Altar Server coverage over the summer break.  
The rota will run until Sunday July 17th before an informal rota will be used for the remainder of July 
and August. Please sign up for any masses you are available for on the form found in the Sacristy.  We 
will return to a formal rota in the new school year starting the weekend of 3rd/ 4th September. 
 

Former Servers - summer break help. 
If you have had training to be an altar server and are available to help with coverage over July & 
August, please feel free to find a cassock & cotta in the sacristy and serve when you are at Mass.  
 

The Holiday Season 
Over the next few weeks, many of our parishioners will be setting off on holiday. To all those who are 
going away on holiday I hope you have a good break and a chance to relax and ‘recharge the batteries’ 
for the autumn. To those of us who will be at home, we too hope for some sun – hopefully not too hot! 
and the chance to relax. As in past years, during the holiday months, if you are at Mass and not ‘on 
duty’ could Readers, Eucharistic Ministers, and Altar Servers please check in the Sacristy before Mass 
to see if you are needed to cover for others who are on holiday. Many thanks for your help. 
 

Baptism Congratulations 
Congratulations to Harper Egan who was baptized in our Church this weekend. 
 

Gift Aid 
Have you signed a Gift Aid form? We will soon be putting in a Gift Aid claim asking HM Revenue & 
Customs to give us the tax that you have paid on your donations 21/22. If you have stopped 
paying tax, please contact Anne in the parish office so that we don’t ask for the tax if you haven’t paid 
it! 
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Parish Priest:  Fr. Duncan M. Adamson 
Assistant Priest: Fr. Sebastian Joseph  
Parish Administrator: Anne O’Connor   
Catechetical Co-ordinator: Jo Marsh   
Pastoral Youth Worker: Siobhan Denny 
Parish Safeguarding Rep: Colin Powell 
Parish Safeguarding Rep: Yvonne Hillier 
Parish Website: parish.rcdow.org.uk/ruislip 

 

The parish office is open 10.30am – 12noon 
(Mon, Tues, Thurs & Friday) 
anneoconnor@rcdow.org.uk        01895-632739 
jomarsh@rcdow.org.uk                  01895-673983 
siobhandenny@rcdow.org.uk       07908 111796 
ruislipsg1@safeguardrcdow.org.uk 
ruislipsg2@safeguardrcdow.org.uk 
Parish E-mail:   ruislip@rcdow.org.uk  
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Sacred Heart Summer Holiday Club: Dates: 15th - 19th August: 22nd - 26th August 
Location: the Youth Centre at Sacred Heart Church, Pembroke Road, Ruislip. Timings: 9am - 5pm 
with an optional early start of 8.30pm for breakfast. This year we have a specialist sports coach with 
us for the two weeks. Activities include arts and crafts, baking, science experiments and hiking. 
We will also have a visit from the police and the fire brigade. There will be a day trip on the Friday of 
each week. Week 1: The Science Museum (travelling by train). Week 2: A day at the farm (travelling 
by minibus). We do not accept bookings just for the trip days. To attend the Friday trip children 
must be booked in for at least two other days in that week.  
Price: £40 a day. The price includes all activities and trips, a cooked lunch each day (apart from trip 
days where a packed lunch will be provided) and happy, friendly, experienced staff. Whole week 

booking and sibling discount available. To find out more information or to get the booking link 
please send an email to Siobhan at siobhandenny@rcdow.org.uk. 
If you need childcare but cannot pay the price advertised, please speak to Siobhan, Jo Marsh,  
Fr Duncan or Fr Sebastian in confidence. We may be able to help towards the cost. 
 

5th Ruislip Scout Group 
Dear parishioners it is with great sadness that we will have to close the scout section of our group, 
as we have no leaders from September, unless we have people to come forward to help run the 
group. This will also have a knock-on effect for beavers and cubs. If our current group is unable to 
move up to scouts, we are unable to take new beavers to start in September. If you are interested in 
helping our group please contact Vivienne Sheard badgersacredheartscoutgroup@gmail.com .  
No experience necessary, support and training will be provided. 
 

The Jubilee Social Club 
The Jubilee Club will be 
hosting their monthly lunch 
in Hesdin Hall on Thursday 
21st July, from 10:30am. 
Please sign your names on 
the JSC form in the church 
foyer and we hope to see 
you all very soon!" 

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE SICK AND HOUSEBOUND: 
Marjorie Shaw, Bernadette Campbell, Susan Acton, Bernadeta Herrera, Simon Mott, Richard Verrall 
Livia Emmanuel, Pauline Walsh, Claire Wilmshurst, Edward Vivier, Janet Smith, Sheila Morrison,  
Andrew Wilson, Barbara Steadman, Theresa Jefferson, Kevin Horner, Eileen O’Higgins, Rosetta Roach, 
Edward Barrett, Gerry Jarrett, Barbara Elliott, Tom de Souza, Ron Leonard, Emily Cross, Sarah Vincent, 
Joyce Turner, Michael Mannion, Petal Connell, Celine Edwards, Lionel Vaz, Adrian Cunningham,  
Mary Kilcommon and Daniella Ciaccio. 
 

AND FOR THOSE WHOSE ANNIVERSARY OCCURS ABOUT THIS TIME:  
Marjorie Turner, Yves Dupriez, John Grealish and Paula Byrne. 

God Bless,  
Fr. Duncan & Fr. Sebastian 

End of Term - Summertime 
Declutter 
All unclaimed items, which 
have been left in the church, 
kitchen, hall & Warrender 
room during the year will be 
removed and thrown away 
during the summer holiday. 
If anything is yours, please 
remove it. Many Thanks 
 

With Deepest Sympathy 
We offer our sympathy and 
prayers to the family and 
friends of: 

 
Irene Steele whose Funeral 

Mass takes place on 
Wednesday 20th July at 

12noon, followed by 
committal at Breakspear 

Crematorium 
 

Lily McCarrick whose 
Funeral Mass takes place on 

Thursday 21st July at 
11.30am, followed by burial 

at Alperton Cemetery.  
 

May they rest in peace. 

Mass Intentions for the week:  16th – 24th July 2022 

 
Saturday 16th July       10.00 Marjorie Turner, R.I.P. (Ann.)          
Our Lady of Mount Carmel     18.00 Ints of our Confirmation candidates & their families   (folk) 
 

Sunday 17th July       09.00 Joseph Jattan Birthday Intentions 
16th Sunday in Ordinary Time   10.30 Gerard Hayes, R.I.P.                 
               10.30 For You the People                    (Children’s Mass in the Hall) 
               12.00 Yves Dupriez, R.I.P. (Ann.) 
               18.00 John Grealish, R.I.P. (Ann.) 
 

Monday 18th July        10.00 Julie O’Connor, R.I.P. 
 

Tuesday 19th July       10.00 Josephine Sweeny, R.I.P. 
 

Wednesday 20th July     10.00 Patrick Ng, R.I.P. 
St. Apollinaris          12.00 Funeral Mass: Irene Steele, R.I.P. 
 

Thursday 21st July       10.00 P.J & Ann Walsh, R.I.P.           
St. Lawrence of Brindisi      11.30 Funeral Mass: Lily McCarrick, R.I.P. 
 

Friday 22nd July        10.00 Maria Loftus, R.I.P.  
St. Mary Magdalene         
 

Saturday 23rd July       10.00 Jane Naughton, R.I.P.          
St. Bridget of Sweden       18.00 Ints of our First Holy Communion candidates & their families    
 

Sunday 24th July       09.00 Peregrino & Arcangela Ribeiro, R.I.P 
17th Sunday in Ordinary Time   10.30 For You the People                     
               12.00 Anton Beekmeyer, R.I.P.  
               18.00 Crhistian George, R.I.P. (Ann.) 
 
Please note the Rosary is recited every week day morning in the Church at 9.30am) 
 
 

 
 
 
 

First Holy Communion 
Mass of Thanksgiving 
Next Saturday 23rd July we 
welcome our First Holy 
Communion families to 
Mass in Thanksgiving for 
the Sacrament followed by 
a celebration in Hesdin Hall. 

Sunday Childrens Mass 
This Sunday 17th July is the 
final Children's Mass in the 
Hall until September. 

Car Park Barrier 
Could the parishioner who 
hit the car park barrier last 
March please contact the 
parish office urgently.  
Many thanks. 
 

mailto:siobhandenny@rcdow.org.uk
mailto:badgersacredheartscoutgroup@gmail.com

